
 

October 7th , 2022 

Dates to Note: 
• Oct. 10 – Thanksgiving (no 

school) 
• Oct. 11 – PAC meeting 7:00 see 

link in newsletter 
• Oct 11 – 14 – Safety Drill Week 

(Fire Drill, Earthquake Drill, 
Shelter in Place, Hold and 
Secure, Lock Down) 

• Oct. 21 – Pro D day 
• Oct. 31 – Halloween Assembly 
• Nov. 9 – Photo Retakes 

 

• Lakeview 
Elementary 

• Weekly News 
 
 
Hello Lakeview community, 
 
With a blink of the eye we are already into October 
with the weather holding out and Thanksgiving 
happening this week – Reminder that Monday 
October 10th is the holiday and no school. 
 
Lakeview is right back to being a hub of activity 
with presentations, fieldtrips and guest speakers 
making the classes busy.  Even more impressive is 
the extracurricular activities that have started up 
again and the huge involvement of our student 
community.   Our cross country season has just 
ended for our grade 4’s-7’s with over 30 
participants and now our boys and girls grade 6 
and 7 Volleyball teams have already begun 
practicing.   Our choir for grade’s 4-7 is back this 
year and had over 50 students at the last practice.  
We also saw the return of run club for our grade 6 
and 7’s, Gardening club for our grade 2’s and 
Stitchery club for our grade 3’s.   
 
I would like to thank all participants for joining and 
contributing to our school community and a special 
thank-you to all of our sponsor teachers who are 
volunteering their time to make these 
opportunities possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Leadership: 
 
We’d like to tell you about a school-wide donation 
drive that the Grade 7s are doing.  It’s called 
SOCKTOBER.  For the month of October, we’d like 
to help out the homeless people in Burnaby by 
gathering donations of new socks.  Socks are 
important for the homeless because they walk 
around in the streets and with the upcoming the 
winter months, their socks get really wet.   
We have set a goal for Lakeview to raise 200 new 
socks, which we will donate to The Society to End 
Homelessness in 
Burnaby.  Socktober 
will begin October 3rd 
and last till October 
31st.  The Grade 7s 
will come by 
classrooms in the 
mornings to collect 
socks every day. Your 
support would be 
really appreciated! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Safety Drills: 
Under the “Date to Note” section you will see 
that running from October 12th to the 15th we 
are doing a series of safety drills.  Just like 
sports, the arts or school work when you 
practice something you become more 
comfortable.  We as a school want to be 
comfortable in all safety situations so the best 
way to do that is to practice.  This upcoming 
week we will be practicing our drill procedures.  
Our staff will be preloading the students with 
important information about each drill and our 
morning announcements will highlight the key 
factors.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PAC Meeting: 
 
Please join us for our 
upcoming PAC meeting.  Link 
is below for the zoom 
meeting. 
 
Topic: Lakeview October PAC meeting 
Time: Oct 11, 2022 07:00 PM Pacific Time (US and 
Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/63910025833 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Individual Photo’s Update: 
The photographers have been contacted as the 
access to purchase photo’s was not up by the 
anticipated order date.  From our understanding 
orders should be available today (fingers crossed). 
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